Beginning January 1, 2021 health care professionals, excluding physicians, offering telemedicine services to patients are required to complete telemedicine training.
Below is a policy statement filed by the Department of Health with additional information related to this requirement.
2101137telemedicinetrainingrequirementsallproviderspolicystatementfinal.pdf
To learn more about the different training options available and access additional resources, please visit the Washington State Telehealth Collaborative Training page. To complete the free and publicly available telemedicine training, please click enroll and create a Canvas account to access the Washington State Medical Professional Telemedicine Training
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